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Volunteer in the Park (VIP)  
2022 Application Form  

 

Interested in volunteering?  
Do you like helping people?  

Do you want to be more involved? 
Then VIP is for you! 

 
The Volunteer in the Park (VIP) Program is where you will participate in volunteering at different 
businesses and locations around the community of Saint Peter. With this experience, you will gain 
leadership and responsibility skills as well as get the chance to meet new friends, get to know the 
businesses, and get insight on how you can help your community on your own outside of VIP!  This 
program is for ages 10-18. 

 

How VIP Works 
 The program is available for 10 weeks throughout the summer.  

 
 You will have the opportunity to be involved in volunteer work such as Pound Pals, Police car wash, 

bagging groceries at Family Fresh/CO-OP, helping out with Jr. Explorer and Explore IT Day camp 
activities, pool concessions, and more! 

  
 You have the freedom to participate in as many or as few of events as you wish.  

 
 The coordinator will meet with you to design your summer of volunteering! 

 

 
Name: ____________________________________ DOB:___________ Age:_____ Grade completed:  

Address:  Phone:     

Primary E-mail: __________________________________________________________________________ 

*Please provide an E-mail that will be checked on a regular basis  

Have you been a VIP before with the Recreation Department?:  Yes   No  

 

Why do you want to be a VIP?            

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

T-Shirt Size –Please check one:  
 

Youth Medium      Youth Large      Adult Small       Adult Medium      Adult Large       Adult X-Large       Adult 2X-Large 

 
 
VIP Signature:        Date:      
 
Parent Signature:      Print Name:       

Parent Email (if different from above):      ______ 

Return form to the St. Peter Recreation Department, 600 S. 5th St., Suite 200, St. Peter, MN 56082 or email it 
to (jenh@saintpetermn.gov). 
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